
MOC-FLOYD VALLEY COMMUNITY SCHOOLS - - - - - July 23, 2020 

 

The MOC-Floyd Valley Board of Education met on the above date at the central administration 

office for a special board meeting.  All board members were in attendance as were Superintendent 

Adams, and Acting Secretary Duesenberg.  De Jong, Koerselman, Reyes and Jager were present at 

the central administration office.  Kleinhesselink was present through a conference call. Also present 

were Joel Bundt, Sandy Groom-Meeks, Grant Hegstad, Mike Landhuis, Mike Mulder, Ryan 

Noteboom, Gina Paulson, Cam Smith, Michelle Te Grootenhuis, and the press. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:02 a.m. by President Jager. 

 

Motion was made by De Jong and supported by Reyes to approve the agenda as mailed.  Motion 

carried unanimously.  

 

The Tentative District Return-to-Learn Plan, the family survey and staff survey were presented to the 

board for discussion.  The final plan will be approved at the August board meeting. 

 

Motion was made by Koerselman and supported by Reyes to approve adjusting the Master Calendar 

for 2020-21 school year for early dismissal every Friday during the school year to allow for 

preparation for classroom and remote simultaneous learning. Motion carried unanimously. 

 

A thank you was given to the Return-to-Learn Committee on behalf of the board for their work on 

the plan. 

 

Adjournment at 8:57 a.m. 

 

 

 

_______________________________          _________________________________ 

Shane Jager, President                    Rachel Duesenberg, Acting Secretary  
 


